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             7 January 2010
Wrap Up Warm This Winter, But Don’t Forget About Your Pipes!
Winter in Northern Ireland is continuing, and with temperatures set to drop to as low as -4 this week, NI Water is urging customers to consider the impact this cold period could have on their pipes.  NI Water has already received nearly 14,000 calls since Sunday 27 December from customers experiencing burst pipes and loss of water supply.  
NI Water has filmed a short demonstration video showing customers where to look for pipes that can potentially freeze and how to turn the water supply off within the home should a burst occur. The video can be viewed on our Youtube channel http://www.youtube.com/northernirelandwater 

Celine Rodgers, Head of External Communications, NI Water comments:

“The effects of dealing with the aftermath of a burst pipe in a home or business can be devastating.  Water can cause serious damage to furniture and carpets and often treasured possessions have to be thrown away.  If the burst occurs in a business, it can lead to days, if not weeks of lost income.  

“It doesn’t take long to check the pipes in and around your property. We would encourage our customers to watch the video and take the time to ensure their pipes are protected. By doing this, it could save future heartache and cost.” 
NI Water’s top tips for avoiding frozen pipes include:
1. Insulate water tanks and pipes in unheated areas like lofts, roof spaces, garages and outbuildings;
2. Fix dripping taps – a gentle trickle of water can freeze and completely block the pipe;
3. Keep your boiler well serviced to ensure your house is heated; 

4. If you are away from home during the winter period, open the trap door into the roof space to allow some of the warm air to circulate in the roof space;
5. If you are away from home you could leave a key with a neighbour, friend or family member who can check the house regularly for frozen pipes and to ensure there is adequate heat; 

6. Know where your stop valve is in the case of an emergency - it is normally situated under the kitchen sink;
7. Write down the name and contact details of a SNIPEF (Scotland & Northern Ireland Plumbing Employers Federation) registered plumber in case a pipe does burst.

 You can also download a handy leaflet from www.niwater.com/winterfreeze.asp
Ends
All media enquiries to NI Water Press Office on 028 9035 4710 or email press.office@niwater.com 

NOTES TO EDITORS 
· Pipes burst when water expands and freezes into ice. In a pipe, ice forms first on the inside wall of the pipe and grows until there is a solid plug of ice blocking the pipe.  This plug then seals water between the plug and the closed valve. If more ice forms the expanding ice has nowhere to go, and causes the pipe to burst at its weakest point. 
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